
Dear Families of St Peter’s,

What a fantastic week we’ve had here at St. Peter’s! We were delighted to                            
welcome the Lord Mayor of Westminster, Cllr Rigby, to our school this week.                                
He shared his passion for running with the children, and we had the opportunity to share our 
own mini marathon triumphs! The children asked some brilliant questions about his role, and 
Cllr Rigby was impressed by their curiosity and enthusiasm.

Looking ahead, on Monday we will be celebrating our Harvest Mass. All donations of 
non-perishable food items will be greatly appreciated by St. Peter’s Church as we come 
together to support those in need within our community.

Thank you again for your continued support, and I wish everyone a wonderful weekend!

Mrs Carrington 

Headteacher’s note

Attendance  and punctuality  are crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. 
Many thanks for all your support and efforts. Please ensure that your children are arriving to 
school on time. Remember our gates close at 8:55am 
This week’s winner is:  3 Victoria with 98.8% 
The class with the lowest attendance is: with EYFS Belgrave with 91%
This week’s overall attendance is: 95.65% which is below our school target of 96% 

Friday 27th September, 2024
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

Keen Learners
Y1: Bertie
Y2:  Sadie - Rae
Y3: Nyah
Y4: Theo
Y5:  Elizabeth
Y6: Seth

Star Readers
Y1:  Aaden
Y2: Haile  
Y3:  Oliver
Y4: Maya
Y5: Ted
Y6: Abigail

Awards this week go to…
EYFS SUPERSTARS: Magnus and Isla

Celebration Awards 
Matthew

848
Mark
1137

Luke
899

John
1033

Most points in 
KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

Khalil
Year 2

Nicos
Year 4



Every child has the right to express their 
views, feelings and wishes in all matters 
affecting them, and to have their views 
considered and taken seriously. This 
principle recognises children and young 
people as actors in their own lives and 
applies at all times throughout a child's life.

From Fr Jonathan Vicar of St Peter's Church

Dear parents and carers

This coming Sunday is the wonderful festival of St Michael and All Angels and you are very warmly 
welcome at all our services at St Peter’s Church, especially our 0945 Family Eucharist when we reflect 
on how St Michael and all the holy angels surround and protect us with their presence in all that we do.  
It will be lovely to see you if you can join us.  Please be assured of a warm welcome, as we celebrate the 
wonderful relationship between St Peter’s Church and School.

 

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

Upcoming Dates & Events

Monday 30th Sept 9:20am  @SPES church 
Harvest Mass All friends and family welcome

Tuesday 1st October 8:30- 9:00 am  All Parents/ 
carers  Work show and tell in child's classroom.

Wednesday 2nd October 9:15am - Rights 
respecting schools led by Mrs Sidhu- Pepper 
and some SPES pupils

Important dates are all available to check on our 
School Calendar

*Key dates document is subject to change

Raised: £104.50

Lord mayor visits SPES

https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=95&viewid=1



